
From:  [mailto:]  
Sent: 03 February 2019 18:58 
To:  < @scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: West Linton Development plan 
 
Dear , 
 
I refer to our conversation  with regard to the Local Development 
Plan 2. 
It came to our attention during the conversation that there were proposals to zone land on Deanfoot 
Road for Business Units. and 
knew nothing of the proposals. All your discussion was with the previous owner, part of a 
construction firm which went into receivership. 

 
 to be zoned for business units.  

  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, if you have any further queries. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 


